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The Annual Collection for the Priest Training Fund will be held on  

Saturday the 20th & Sunday the 21st of April 2024 

'Songs of Hope for a Planet in Peril' - is a concert 

that will be performed by Beacon Community Choir, with the 

Slapton Players, at St Mary the Virgin, Ivinghoe on Saturday 

20th April at 7pm, and on Sunday 21st April at 4pm. The 

concert celebrates the world in which we live and examines 

the effects of global warming. The concerts will be followed 

by the launch of a short film called Beacon about the Chilterns 

National Landscape. Tickets £12.50, (children free), from 

beaconcommunitychoir@gmail.com, 

www.beaconcommunitychoir.co.uk or cash on the door. 

 

 

Lourdes Pilgrimage 19th- 26th July 2024 – 

Registration for the Westminster Diocesan pilgrimage led 

by Cardinal Vincent Nichols is now open via the application 

form on https://rcdow.org.uk/pilgrimages/lourdes/ or by 

contacting the Pilgrimage Office on 020 7798 9173. Options 

to travel by plane, train or coach are available and there are 

many volunteering opportunities for those wishing to 

serve.  

All applications to join this year’s pilgrimage need to be 

submitted by Tuesday 30th April. 

 

 

 

Sausage Sunday 

Thank you to Paul and Margaret for another enjoyable 

Sausage Sunday.  A delicious Sausage in a Bap and excellent 

coffee. 

 

                                                          

 

Baptism in our Parish - 

Congratulations to the Anderson 

family on the Baptism of John Joseph 

on Saturday 20th. Please keep the 

family and godparents in your prayers. 

A church Plant Sale - is planned for Saturday 

afternoon, May 11th. The church Gardening Group would 

be very grateful if anyone with the time and ability to 

grow some plants from seeds or plant cuttings (in peat 

free compost and recycled pots), could do so for sale. 

Funds raised are used to fill and tend the borders around 

the church and the car park. 

 

 

Parish Office – Annabelle, our Parish 

Administrator will be in the parish office on 

Mondays & Wednesdays: 9am-12noon. 

Fridays: 9am-1pm.  

The Church will be open during these days 

and hours, please come in for a quite 

prayer. 

The Holy Rosary Devotion: 

It will be wonderful if we can start saying 

the Holy Rosary after the 12 Noon Mass on 

Monday. Please come and join us.   

We also say The Holy Rosary on a Sunday 

after the 9.00 am Mass. 

 

Craft Diary 

The Sewing Group is meeting on Saturdays and 27th April at 

2pm in the hall. 

The Crochet/Knit Group are meeting on Wednesdays 24th April 

and 8th May at 2.00 pm in the hall. 

 

Ton Up Club: 
 

There is still time to join the Ton-Up Club.  Only £20 a 

year, please e-mail h.houston@intlworld.com  

Here are the names of the prize winners: 

Jan: Frances Sherratt, Pat Boulton 

Feb: Charlie Markwick, Rose Murphy 

Mar: John Brennen, Catherine Cassidy 

April: Sharon Egan, Heather Houston 
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